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Spring Term | Week 9 | www.malvernprimaryschool.co.uk | @malvernprimary 

Dear Malvern Families, 
 

It's not every day we wake up to a blanket of crisp-white snow! At Malvern, we are determined to make the 
most of every opportunity and today was no exception. It was so much fun to be building snowmen and 
throwing snowballs (especially at the teachers) and I hope that our pupils made some precious memories 
that will last a lifetime.  

The smiles and laughter of our children and staff make it a day I certainly will not forget easily!  

I wish you a restful and relaxing weekend. 

Mr James  

Headteacher  



Cross Country 

This week, several children from Year 4, 5 and 6 represented Malvern at a Knowsley cross country race. All the               
children put in a tremendous amount of effort with three of our athletes finishing in the top 10. We are immensely 
proud of the team and look forward to the next race, where we hope to take even more runners along to compete. 

 
 

 

 

 

LEGO Build Challenge  

This spring, Comic Relief are challenging all pupils to create THE BEST IDEA EVER and build something to make 

people smile. Pupils can get creative, use their imagination, and build or draw something that will make people 

smile and have a positive impact on the world. 

The winning design will win £1,500 worth of LEGO® Bricks for the school, and a virtual visit from author and 

Queen of the Jungle Giovanna Fletcher. 

We have so many imaginative creators amongst pupils at Malvern and we would love to see as many of you enter 

as possible. 

HOW TO ENTER 
1. Take a photo of your BEST IDEA EVER (you can send as 
many entries as you like for your school) 
 
2. Submit the entries and some of your details on the       
following link: LEGO Build the Change | Comic Relief 
 
3. Enter before midnight on the 22nd May. 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/schools/lego


Unite Celebration  

 To celebrate their first year of working in partnership with Malvern 

and our wonderful families, Unite Sports and Leisure are hosting a                     

festival of fun on Saturday 8th April 2023 at school from 11.00 am - 

3.00 pm.   

Unite is looking forward to welcoming as many Malvern families as 

possible to the event and has 200 specially reduced tickets available 

at £10 per family until March 31st.    

Tickets can be booked by clicking the link below:  

https://unitesportandleisure.co.uk/products/unite-s-l-1st-anniversary-

celebration 

 



 

Attendance League Standings  
  

 

 

#In2Win 
 

 
Attendee of the Week 

   Charlie continues to impress us with his determination to 

be at school and to deliver his very best at all times.    

Charlie has shown real grit and resilience despite being      

unwell recently and has returned to school as soon as he 

felt able.  Charlie, you are a real role model to all those 

around you and we are really proud of you, well done! 

Weekly  School 

Attendance  

96.03% 

Overall School 

Attendance  

95.3% 

HOT Winners 

(Here On Time) 

Hollie D      Teddy G 

Jack W Corah R 

Josh D Jessica F 

Esmae S Scarlett B 

POSITION TEAM  PLAYED WON DRAW Points 

1 Resilient Reception 2 21 12 0 44 

2 Mighty Murphys 21 13 0 43 

3 The Ferocious Phillips Crew 21 13 0 43 

4 Hayes Hedgehogs 21 14 0 42 

5 Resilient Reception 1 21 13 0 42 

6 The Bull-Dogs 21 10 0 38 

7 The Pyne Patrol 21 10 0 34 

8 O’Briens Lions 21 11 0 34 

9 Matthew’s Magicians 21 10 0 33 

10 Fiery Frasers 21 8 0 33 

11 Worthington’s Warriors 21 8 0 29 

12 Byrne’s Bandicoots 21 8 0 26 

13 Brown’s Busy Bees 21 7 0 23 

14 Davo’s Dinos 21 4 0 14 


